
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
SUBMISSION 
 
DO YOU THINK THAT HUMAN RIGHTS ARE PROPERLY PROTECTED IN QUEENSLAND? 
 
NO They are not taken seriously and there are not enough laws or support to protect those who are 
experiencing discrimination or being degraded. In my case I had support for my children, I went to 
councellors I reached out to all the domestic violence support groups,but no one knew what to do in 
my case. Even "white ribbon" told me they don't deal directly,help those who are experiencing 
problems within the work place due to domestic violence. (I have email confirming this) 
 
DO YOU SUPPORT THE INTRODUCTION OF A HUMAN RIGHTS ACT IN QUEENSLAND? 
 
YES It would allow those who are not treated fairly with dignity or respect to HAVE A VOICE instead 
of getting lost or being scared to come forward in a system so complicated and works only for those 
disrespecting the persons human rights. It would allow victim to have the confidence (instead of 
accepting the punishment being dealt to them)to SHARE their side of the story and know there is 
laws protecting them. To make those inflicting discrimination to be accountable for actions and 
understand there may be consequences if they don't take persons basic human rights into 
consideration before destroying another persons life based on their uneducated views. 
 
CAN YOU THINK OF A SITUATION FROM YOUR LIFE THAT SHOWS WHY QUEENSLAND 
NEEDS A HUMAN RIGHT ACT? 
 
YES 
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 I used all DV connections possible. Once again i feel 
embarresed for such long email, but i am so passionate about the injustice i suffered and believe 
that if HUMAN RIGHTS ACT was around few years ago, that i may have not suffered or gone through 
what i did. No one should ever have to go through the anti discrimination and treatment that i did. 
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